
georgedixonprimary.bham.sch.uk 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

City Road, Birmingham, West Midlands B17 8LE  
Headteacher: Shaela Good    |    Tel: (0121) 675 2775    |    Email: enquiry@georgedixonprimary.bham.sch.uk 

 

18th March 2020  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

As you will be aware, schools across the country have closed until further 

notice as a result of the Coronavirus.  In order to support families who are 

entitled to free school meals, we are considering all options in order to 

continue to provide meals to children if this happens.   

 

Please can you return the following to school at your first convenience.  

 

Thank you,  

 

 

Mrs Good 

 

 

 

My child ____________________________ is in ____________________________ class.   

 

Please tick:  

 

I will provide a lunch for my child.  

 

I would come to school to collect a packed lunch for my child every day that 

the school is closed. *** 

 

***THIS IS NOT CONFIMRED AS A POSSIBILITY , BUT WE WILL LET YOU KNOW AS 

SOON AS POSSIBLE*** 
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